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We as a  statewide Faith Group wish to retain our present way of voting by mail.  It is 

known to be an excellent way to have voters participate in our elections and law 

making process.  To receive a ballot requires information that assures that all legal 

requirements are met.    

Our system in Oregon is highly regarded and needs to be emulated nationwide.   

We are so glad we do not have to drive to a polling place, stand in line, and present 

the same info that this bill is requesting.   

Please do not pass this bill any further. 

 


